
As a Pediatrician, I think everyone should know: 
 

Every Day on Average (ages 0-19) 

Every day, 46 children and teens are shot in murders, assaults, suicides & suicide attempts, 
unintentional shootings, and police intervention. 

Every day, 7 children and teens die from gun violence: 

• 4 are murdered 
• 3 die from suicide 

Every day, 40 children and teens are shot and survive: 

• 31 injured in an attack 
• 1 survives a suicide attempt 
• 8 shot unintentionally 

In One Year on Average (ages 0-19) 

17,012 American children and teens are shot in murders, assaults, suicides & suicide attempts, 
unintentional shootings, or by police intervention. 

2,647 kids die from gun violence: 

• 1,565 murdered 
• 907 die from suicide 
• 116 killed unintentionally 
• 27 killed by legal intervention 
• 32 die but intent was unknown 

14,365 kids survive gun injuries: 

• 11,321 injured in an attack 
• 232 survive a suicide attempt 
• 2,747 shot unintentionally 
• 65 shot in a legal intervention 

In America, 1 out of 3 homes with kids have guns and nearly 1.7 million children live in a 
home with an unlocked, loaded gun.  

We care about children, this must end.  Working together we can, and we will remove the scourge 
of gun violence from the lives of our children.  Get involved, let your elected representatives know 
that this must end.  Children are the only future we will have, we must act now to protect them. 
 

Source:The Brady Center in Gun Violence 
 





prompted me to commit to being more involved in the efforts to address the 

epidemic of firearm violence in our country. 

The proposed Senate Bill 978 is an effort to improve firearm safety in the state of 
Oregon. This bill will result in safer storage of firearms as well as safer transfer of 

firearms. This will reduce the number of children exposed to unsecured firearms 
and as a result, it will decrease the number of children at risk for gun violence. 

Unsecured guns increase the risk of school shootings, unintentional shootings, and 
suicides. A simple step of improving the laws around firearm safety will make our 

communities safer for our children so that they can grow up and do all the amazing 

things they dream of doing. 

I am happy to be a resource to the committee regarding this important bill. Please 
feel free to contact me with any further questions. Thank you for this opportunity 
to provide my testimony. 

Sincerely, 

·�
Kristina Ha 

Portland, OR 
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